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Archer environmental law partner, Charles Dennen, authored the article, “3rd Circ. Decision Highlights Enviro

Law Notice Requirements,” published in Law360 on September 22, 2022. In the article, Charlie addresses some

of the circumstances in which statutory mandated notice requirements arise, and what can result if the notice

requirements are not strictly adhered to.
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